Elizabeth Adler

From: Da Luz, Karina <KDALUZ@broward.org>
Sent: Monday, October 12, 2020 3:19 PM

To: Elizabeth Adler

Subject: RE: Proposed Plat Note Amendment Inquiry

Good afternoon Elizabeth,

The language is acceptable. Please send us the documents to schedule for a pre-app meeting once you are ready.

Thanks, Karina

* ePermits: For fast service, file your applications online using <u>ePermits</u>. Escape the line and embrace your time! *

BR CWARD

KARINA DA LUZ, PLANNING SECTION SUPERVISOR

Environmental Protection and Growth Management Department

PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT MANAGEMENT DIVISION

1 N. University Drive, #102A | Plantation, FL 33324 kdaluz@broward.org | 954.357.6623

Broward.org/Planning | #BrowardNEXT | ePermits |

PLEASE REVIEW OUR UPDATED DEVELOPMENT & ENVIRONMENTAL REVIEW GUIDE

Click here to conduct your Government Center West (Plantation) business electronically.



From: Elizabeth Adler <elizabeth.adler@gmlaw.com>

Sent: Monday, October 12, 2020 3:12 PM
To: Da Luz, Karina < KDALUZ@broward.org>

Subject: RE: Proposed Plat Note Amendment Inquiry

External Email Warning: This email originated from outside the Broward County email system. Do not reply, click links, or open attachments unless you recognize the sender's <u>email address</u> (not just the name) as legitimate and know the content is safe. Report any suspicious emails to <u>ETSSecurity@broward.org</u>.

Ms. Da Luz -

I wanted to follow up on the below request re: the proposed plat note amendment.

I appreciate your help!

Thank you,